Board Report — OHS

Ozona High School has 193 students enrolled. Class sizes are as follows: 50 - 9”‘, 52 - 10th,
42 - 11", 49 -12™

On March 1, grades 9-11 took their ELA TAKS exams. Things went real well. Also, Exit Level re-
tests took place March 1-4.

Spring has been very busy. All spring sports are in full swing and our kids are representing well.
Ag has been attending stock shows, a wildlife exposition in Abilene and FFA Day at the Capitol.
Mrs. Coates students are very busy with clinicals on Fridays. UIL Academic District is March 30.
One Act Play District is March 23-24. District tennis is April 4-5. District Golf is April 4th and
April 12th. District Track is April 6th and 8th.

Please help us make the community aware of the fact that TAKS testing is the last week of April.
We are doing all we can to make sure students are prepared.

- BWG



